
 
 

 

You’re Invited! 
Food From The Bar Awards Reception Open House 

 

Come celebrate the success of Food From The Bar 2024! 

 

Because of you and your colleagues, over the past 33 years, the San Francisco-Marin 

Food Bank has been able to provide our neighbors with healthy, nutritious food. Over 

the past few years, the increased need for food and rising food costs have made your 

support even more meaningful to the community.  

 

Join us to celebrate your achievements! 

 

Who:   You and your colleagues 

 

When:  Wednesday, June 26th, 4-6 pm 

 

Where: Cooley LLP 

 3 Embarcadero Ctr 20th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94111 

 

Come learn where your firm/organization/company placed as we recognize and 

celebrate all you did to support those in need. It will be a special evening with hors 

d’oeuvres, drinks, and joining with others to toast your success. 

 

Please RSVP to Rachel Breuer at rbreuer@sfmfoodbank.org by June 21st with the 

name of your firm and the name of all guests who will be attending. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 26th! 

 

Katy McKnight and Rachel Breuer  

San Francisco-Marin Food Bank 
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